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Newsletter of the Beltzville Flying Machine Society October 2018

COCKPIT CORNER - by Brian Sherman, did4ways@aol.com

The club officers thank everyone for making the 2018 BFMS picnic a success. A special thanks go to Ron
(roaster) and Bob (mower) for their contributions. The weather was gorgeous, the field in perfect
condition and the edibles were delicious. (But someone needs to bring a bigger batch of rice crispy treats
next year.)

Several members provided pictures and aerial shots that have been compiled into a PowerPoint Show file
available on the BFMS website; www.bfms1783.us. Any of the online PPT file viewers should work. I
appreciate everyone taking time to send them to me. I hope they bring you as much enjoyment as they
did for me.

November will be here soon and, as you know, the club needs to nominate members for election to the
club officer positions for 2019. The vote will take place at the December meeting. Most of the incumbent
members have been in office for many years and, [ am sure, would appreciate a break. Please give serious
thought to volunteering your time and expertise for one of the positions.

Below are links to several You Tube videos you're sure to enjoy. The first one was shot by a guest at the
field and posted to You Tube. It’s a portion of the last flight of my Sukhoi 3.1m. Regrettably it is not the
actual crash. I would have really liked to see what happened. The others I found on You Tube while
viewing this one.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=b7WKD4pmQEM&feature=youtu.be
Best RC Plane Crashes. They have the BFMS team beat hands down. We need to try harder in 2019. LOL

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=obulzha-jus
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uLHYfJZPQjo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=64rKhZdIK3Y
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Saturday’s weather is looking favorable with sun and temperatures in the mid-high 50’s. Accordingly the
October meeting will be held at the field (probably the last one for 2018) unless conditions change. In
which case a notice will be posted at the gate to meet at Platz’s.

Until next time keep the cockpit up and be safe.

Any questions or comments
should be directed to
Scott King at:
skyking@ptd.net




